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IMPORTANT DATES

Monday 6th February
Zooper Doopers and
Popcorn begin being sold for
Years 1-6.

Friday 28th February & 1st
of March 
Meet the Teacher
Appointments

Friday 10th February 
5/6 Interschool Sports 

Monday 13th March
Labor Day Public Holiday 

Thursday 6th April 
Last day of school

School Newsletter

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y
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Newsletter Challenge
How many School Pencils
can you find? Write your
answer and put it in the

challenge box in the office.
Winners drawn at assembly

tomorrow.

Edgars Creek Primary School (ECPS) is in its third year
of operation and we have been delighted to see our
returning students, families and staff this week. We
would also like to welcome our new students, families
and staff to ECPS. Over the next few weeks we will
introduce you to our school staff and what area of the
school they are working in.



Our newsletter is one of our main forms of
communication and is published every THURSDAY. It is
really important the you read the school information
within the newsletter each week as we have
reminders, updates and lots of key news about our
school. We also have a community section which you
may want to look at. This contains information from
local sporting groups and organisations within Wollert
and surrounding areas. 







https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/
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We are continuing to sell sugar free Zooper Doopers and Popcorn this year.
These will be sold daily for Years 1-6. Sales for Preps will begin in March.
Zooper Doopers and Popcorn are sold for $1 each 

We encourage all families to read the attached information regarding their eligibility for additional funding under the
Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF). If you have any questions regarding this, please contact our School
Office.

OUR SCHOOL VALUES 

Our four school values guide the way we act and support the culture of Edgars Creek
Primary School. You will notice our values on display throughout our school and our
staff, students, families and visitors are expected to live these values. We will continually
work with our students, staff and school community to identify what these values
represent and the specific ways we can demonstrate these values in 2023.



L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .







HATS - All students need an Edgars Creek Primary School hat which they
must wear during all outside play breaks. Students without a hat will only be
able to play in shaded spaces as of next week. Hats will be for sale at the
School Office sometime next week. Please watch COMPASS for this
announcement. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM - Please ensure your child is wearing their sport uniform
(polo) on their PE day and on Fridays only. They must wear the
Summer/Winter (checked shirt or dress, school jumper or jacket) on the
other 3 days of the week.

TRAFFIC ISSUES - Road Safety is vital for the wellbeing of our whole
community. There are 3 school crossings in Macedon Parade which have a
crossing supervisor. These operate from 8.20am onwards in the mornings
and until 3.40pm in the afternoons. Please use these. Do not double park or
speed when driving around the school and please ensure children are
leaving the car on the kerbside. We realise Macedon Parade is crowded
and narrow. Please ensure you are being safe and following the parking
restrictions.

COMPASS –It is very important that you activate COMPASS to access all of
the school communication. Compass is the main form of communication
between the school and families. Many reminders and other information are
sent using this system. Please see the School Office if you are having any
difficulties.

SOME GENERAL REMINDERS



Hi my name is Rebecca. I am very excited to be taking on the role of Assistant
Principal for Years 4 & 5. When I am not at school, I enjoy spending time with my 
husband and our puppy Layla. I also love cooking. I am very excited to continue
working with you all this year.  




My name is Stuart and I am excited to join ECPS as an Assistant Principal for
Years 2 & 3. Away from school, you'll find me on the golf course or spending
times with friends and family, including my dog Cookie. I am looking forward to
meeting and working with our community to achieve success in 2023. 




Hi. My name is Carly-Marie. I am one of the Assistant Principals at ECPS. I am excited
for all of the great things our students and staff will be doing in 2023. A fun fact
about me is I love travelling to new places overseas and in Australia. 

MEET THE 
PRINCIPAL TEAM 

FOR 2023
MEET THE PRINCIPAL




Hello everyone and welcome to ECPS for our 3rd year as a school! I am very
excited to continue working with you all and getting to know our new students
and families this year. As one of the Assistant Principals at our school, I will be
leading the Year 6 and Specialist teaching teams in 2023. 

As many of you know, I love the Collingwood Football Club and I am hoping they
continue to improve this year. I love all things sport and I’m a bit sad there is no
tennis to watch on TV now that the Australian Open has finished. 

Please come and say hello when you see me at school!

It is my great pleasure to welcome you to Edgars Creek Primary School for 2023. 
My name is Ann Turner-Calleri and I am very honoured to be the founding
Principal and leader of our school community. 
I am the proud parent of 3 children, two girls and a boy. I have lived in Melbourne
all my life and worked in many schools across northern and western Melbourne. I
have been teaching for over 35 years and always wanted to be a teacher. I really
enjoy working with people and watching them learn, along with learning with
them. I believe teachers can provide life long role models for students. 
I am looking forward to meeting our new students, and families and continuing to
make Edgars Creek Primary School a great school for all.
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Welcoming Wellbeing
Meet the Team!

Meet Beck!
Beck is our Assistant Principal. Her office is located in the
main building but you'll see her all around the school!
Beck is our Wellbeing and Subschool Assistant Principal
for years 4 & 5. She has a wealth of knowledge and will
continue to support our community in 2023.

Meet Sara!
Sara is our Wellbeing Leading Teacher. Her office is located in the
Prep building, sharing a space with Ruby. Sara was our previous
Mental Health and Wellbeing Coordinator and will continue to
support the wellbeing of our community this year in the Wellbeing
team. 

Meet Ruby!
Ruby is our Mental Health and Wellbeing Leader (MHWL) -
previously called the MHWC. Ruby's office is located in the Prep
building, sharing a space with Sara. Ruby has been teaching in
the early years since our school opened and is now stepping into
the MHWL role. She will continue to work with and support the
families of ECPS throughout the year. 

Meet Joyce! (Ruba)
Joyce will continue to be a member of the Wellbeing team in 2023.
She will keep supporting students and continue her wonderful work
with Breakfast Club. You'll find her smiling face in the Breakfast
Club on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays!

ECPS is very lucky to also have Dilara our school psychologist
on site 2.5 days per week. She will also be working at Edgars
Creek Secondary School the remaining 2.5 days per week so

will be able to continue supporting students transitioning from
primary to secondary school. We will also continue to have

Joseph as our Chaplain this year, he will continue to work with
students to support their needs socially and emotionally. 







At ECPS this year we are celebrating our wonderful and extensive Multicultural community.  
Each week at assembly, we are unveiling a different cultural flag.



This week we are celebrating those in the ECPS Community from





AUSTRALIA
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Lunch Mums are an exciting new business to Edgars Creek Primary School.

Lunch Mums are an external business that provides lunch orders to the local Schools. They pride themselves in
providing wholesome and tasty lunches to the school community. Their aspirations are not only to offer healthy
lunches and treats to children, but to also offer a simple and effective ordering solution to help busy parents, without
the worry or fuss.

Lunch orders commenced this week and will be available Thursday’s. 
Parents/Students will be able to place orders via an online App “My School Connect”. Please refer to the instructions
below on how to set up an account and register your child/children. 

Orders must be in by Thursday 8.00am. 

ECPS & Lunch Mums look forward to working with the school community in providing school lunches for your
children

Please call the
office if you

require
assistance to set

up the app. 

https://myschoolconnect.com.au/
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